
  

  

Hertsmere Borough Council 

AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2015 

Audit Commission Act 1998, section 14 

Accounts and Audit Regulations (England) 2011  
Regulation 11 

The Council hereby gives notice that the audit of the accounts for 

the year ended 31 March 2015 is complete.  Members of the public 

and local government electors may inspect and make copies of the 

statement of accounts and of the report made to the Council by the 

auditors, Grant Thornton UK LLP, as follows: 

1. Between 09:00a.m. and 4:30 p.m. on weekdays at the 

Council’s offices, the address of which is given below. 

2. By written request to the Director of Resources at the 

address given below. 

3. On the Council’s website, under the following address:   

http://www.hertsmere.gov.uk/Your-Council/How-the-council-

works/Finance/Financial-Documents.aspx   

9 October 2015 

Donald Graham 
Chief Executive 

Hertsmere Borough Council 
Civic Offices 
Elstree Way 
Borehamwood 
Hertfordshire 
WD6 1WA 

 


